Mr. Billy Maguire
Lee House
Cappagh
Askeaton

Co. Limerick.

30" October 2014

Dear Mr. Maguire,

Thank you for your letters dated 14™ July 2014 and 25" October 2014 requesting use of the Dining
Room of the Mansion House for your ceremony on 21% January 2015.

Having considered your request, | have decided to refuse permission for the use of the Mansion
House for your ceremony.

Yours sincerely,

Christy Burke
Lord Mayor of Dublin



